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MEMORANDUM
Date: January 27, 2022
To:  All Rady Faculty of Health Sciences faculty, staff and students

From: Raman Dhaliwal, Executive Director, Rady Faculty of Health Sciences

Dear faculty, staff and students,

The Rady Faculty of Health Sciences is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for faculty,
staff and students. Throughout the pandemic we engaged with Occupational and Environmental Safety &
Health (OESH) at Shared Health to help us screen our students that were not feeling well, tested positive for
COVID-19 or needed to self-isolate. OESH is moving away from supporting this effort for all health-care
workers including students.

In order to assist with this change, we have revised the COVID-19 flow charts to assist individuals in
navigating what to do when they are not feeling well or need to isolate. These flow charts can be found at
this link: COVID-19 | Rady Faculty of Health Sciences | University of Manitoba (umanitoba.ca). If you have

any questions about these flow charts please reach out to your supervisor, instructor, unit head or myself as
appropriate with any questions or comments.

In addition, with the recent changes to Public Health contact tracing and notification requirements, we have
revised the COVID-19 case reporting form which can be found at this link COVID-19 case reporting
University of Manitoba (umanitoba.ca). Please use this form to report positive cases where there has been
on-campus exposure (individual has been on campus with symptoms and has tested positive for COVID-19
or was on campus 48 hours before their symptoms began and has tested positive for COVID-19). This form is
then directed to me for next steps as per our usual process.

Thanks very much for your attention to this important information.
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